Conservation Seed Committee Report
March 2012
Ordered on full load of corn seed for the State Chapter as part of the seed program and also
ordered one half load of sorghum. It is not likely that we will get the sorghum.
| emailed Cissy Penny on Feb 24 to get a update on the seed. She had no information as to
when we will likely be able to pick the seed up.
As of Feb 29 we have orders for 500 bags of corn and 270 bags of sorghum.



